
CALL TO ACTION
(1) By September 13th, 2021, send your concerns on the SNCC Plan 

(reference this as “Ordinance 21-036”) to 
LandUse@newcastlede.gov

(2) Visit our website or social media pages to learn how you can 
support our mission: RESPONSIBLE GROWTH

What do YOU think about all the 
development plan signs in MOT?

SOUTHERN NEW CASTLE COUNTY (SNCC) PLAN 
COMING TO A FIELD NEAR YOU

www.MOTalliance.com
@motalliance   https://www.facebook.com/groups/motalliance

What if developers made plans 
without YOUR VOICE being heard?
Read about 1,398 homes, townhomes, and apartments planned with 

limited infrastructure consideration on www.MOTalliance.com


